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Do you have trouble hearing Mass? 
 

 We have a hearing loop system  
 installed in the south section of 

church by the organ. 
 

Switch your hearing aid to T-coil and you  
won’t miss out on hearing Fr. Jack’s homily. 

YOU CAN ENROLL TODAY! 
The GRACE Catholic Schools welcome new students at this 
time of year. Financial aid is still available to those who 
qualify. Please contact the school principal for a meeting and 
tour to begin the process. Financial aid questions can be 
directed to Donna Sommers at the GRACE Office at 499-7330, 
ext. 303. Register for 2014-2015 during Catholic Schools 
Week (January 26-31) at a discount. The registration fee 
during this week only will be $30.00. Beginning February 1, 
the fee returns to $60.00, the same rate as last year. The fee 
will be $100.00 after February. Registration information is at 
the GRACE website: www.gracesystem.org.  

Welcome 
Our warmest welcome to all who celebrate with us, 
whether visitors, long-time residents, or newly arrived 
in the Parish. If you would like to join Nativity of Our 
Lord Parish please call the Parish Office at 499-5156.  
 
If you are already a registered Parish member and 
need to make changes, you may use this form to 
update your records. Please complete this form and 
place in the collection basket or return to the Parish 
Office. Thank you. 
 

Name____________________________________ 

Phone____________________________________ 

Email____________________________________ 

Address__________________________________ 

City________________ Zip Code_____________ 

 New address  New phone number 

Moving, please remove from membership list 

The Open Forum 
 

Question for the Pastor or Parish Pastoral Council? We 
want to hear from you. We will respond to you directly or 
in The Open Forum of the bulletin as much as possible. 
Your name will not be printed. Write your comment or 
question here and drop in The Open Forum box in the 
Narthex, the collection basket, or mail to the Parish Office 
at 2270 S. Oneida Street, Green Bay, WI  54304 
 

My question or comment: 

______________________________________________

______________________________________________

______________________________________________

______________________________________________

______________________________________________

For a personal response, please provide: Name (optional)

______________________________________________

Phone ________________________________________ 

E-mail address _________________________________ 

Thank you. 

SPIRITUS CATHOLIC YOUTH EVANGELIZER 
SPIRITUS is seeking passionate young adult Catholics 
between the ages of 20-29 who want to ignite the faith of 
thousands of young Catholics. SPIRITUS is accepting 
applications for its evangelization teams. Team members live 
in community and travel by van to schools and parishes giving 
retreats and youth ministry to inspire Catholic youth in grades 
3-12 and young adults. Team members receive evangelization 
training, weekly formation classes, monthly spiritual direction, 
lodging, food, a monthly allowance, health insurance and a 
$2,000 stipend upon completion of the program. This is an 
awesome opportunity to serve our Lord in the New 
Evangelization and help young Catholics grow in faith. For 
more information and an application visit www.spiritusonline.org 
or contact Leah Thibodeau at leah@spiritusonline.org or call 
920-722-8918, ext. 6. The application deadline for these 
9-month positions is May 15, but may fill sooner. 

CHILI DINNER AT HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL 
Mark your calendar for Monday, January 27th. 
The 8th Grade graduating class of Holy Family 
School is sponsoring an Annual Chili Dinner 
from 4:30-7:00 PM. This event helps kick off 
Catholic Schools Week, and coincides with the 
Open House at Holy Family School, 1204 S. Fisk Street. 
Come and enjoy a chili dinner, hot dog plate, chili dog plate, 
or a stuffed baked potato plate. Tickets are available at the 
door or by calling 494-1931. There will also be a silent 
auction. All school families, their extended school families, 
alumni, and parishioners are invited and encouraged to attend! 
There will be a basketball game (8th grade boys vs. HFS staff) 
at 7:00 PM. Come join in the fun. Thank you to all the friends 
who continue to support Catholic Schools. Your dedication 
and commitment to Catholic education is truly appreciated! 



BAPTISMS 
Parents may schedule their child’s baptism after they have 
completed a two-part preparation program. Call the Parish 
Office at least 60 days before Baptism for interview and 
preparation session. 
 

BAPTISM DATES: 
February 9, May 11, and June 15, 2014 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
(Following 8:30 AM Mass—See dates listed below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament for 
those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES: 
March 30 & June 29, 2014 
 

RCIA—Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you or 
someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) or email 
natwe@nativityparish.com.  CRISIS CENTER PREGNANCY HOTLINE 

 436-8888 433-9955 
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Reporting Sexual Abuse 
 

If you know of an incident of sexual abuse 
of a person who is now under the age of 18 
 by a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer, 
PLEASE IMMEDIATELY CALL THE CIVIL 
AUTHORITIES AND THEN THE DIOCESE. 

 

If the person was abused as a minor 
but is now an adult, 

please contact: 
Jayne Stefanic, 

Diocesan Assistance Coordinator, 
Diocese of Green Bay 

920-272-8174 or 1-877-270-8174 (toll free) 
 

We also encourage you to report the incident 
to local civil authorities. 

 

YOU MATTER TO US — 
THERE IS HOPE! 
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